
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS  
REGARDING CURBSIDE MEAL PICK-UP WITH 

BHM SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

  Do I have to register for curbside meal pick up? 

Yes. For planning and preparation purposes we do ask families to register ahead of time for curbside 
meal pick-up.  

  Do I need to submit a new registration each week? 

No. One new registration is all that you need to submit. We will notify you by email if/when there are 
any changes to the curbside meal pick-up program. We also send weekly pick-up reminders via 
email. Please do not submit multiple new registrations. 

 When and where does meal pick-up take place? 

Curbside meal pick-up is currently only available at Buffalo Community Middle School (Door 3/Pool 
Doors) on scheduled dates from 11:00 am - 1:00 pm.  The scheduled meal pick-up dates are listed on 
the monthly curbside menus. 

 Will you be serving meals to students who attend school in person? 

Yes. Hot, fresh meals will be available to all students attending school in person. Please do not order 
curbside meals for Elementary students attending school in person full time as meals will be offered 
to them daily at school.  

 Who do I contact if I need to make a change to my registration, including a permanent 
cancellation? 

Email abarkley@bhmschools.org for any changes or cancellations to your registration. 

 Should my child/children be in the car when the meals are picked up? 

No. Children do not need to be present when meals are picked up. 

 What happens if there is a scheduled pick-up date that I have to miss? 

We understand that this might happen on occasion.  If you register for meal pick-up, we just ask that 
you make an effort to pick-up your meals as often as possible. You can also send a driving age 
child, relative, friend, neighbor, etc. to pick-up meals for you if you are unable to make it during the 
scheduled times.  

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 


